
COVID-19	Updates	
Mt.	San	Antonio	Gardens	is	closely	monitoring	the	COVID-19	situation,	and	is	
implementing	both	mandated	and	voluntary	measures	to	protect	the	health	of	our	
residents	and	employees.	In	order	to	reduce	the	potential	for	exposure	to	infection,	
the	following	changes	to	our	general	procedures	are	in	place.	

• •	Dining	in	Independent	Living	is	take-out	or	delivery	(for	illness)	only	

• •	Dining	in	Oak	Tree	Lodge	(Assisted	Living),	Oak	Arbor	(Memory	Care),	
Magnolia	Grove	(Skilled	Nursing)	and	Evergreen	Villas	(Skilled	Nursing)	is	
delivered	and	in-room	only.	

• •	Visitors	to	the	Skilled	Nursing	areas	are	now	completely	prohibited,	except	
for	specified	end-of-life	situations,	per	Centers	for	Medicare	and	Medicaid	
Services	(CMS).	

• •	We	are	also	strictly	limiting	visitors	to	our	Assisted	Living	and	Memory	Care	
areas.	

• •	We	ask	that	residents	in	Independent	Living	refrain	from	having	visitors	
come	to	campus.	

• •	Residents	are	advised	to	refrain	from	travel.	

• •	Our	transportation	services	are	limited	to	essential	medical	appointments	
only.	

• •	In	our	fitness	areas,	the	swimming	pool	is	to	be	used	by	only	two	people	at	a	
time,	and	the	Wellness	Center	is	closed.	

• •	All	group	meetings	and	events	are	canceled	until	further	notice.	
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